From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul

To: "slittle@srllawfirm.com"

Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul

Subject: appealed tax assessment for 284 Albert St. S.
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 12:32:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Mr. Little,

This is to confirm that per your conversation with Ms. Moermond today, the matter is being

continued to Tuesday, October 5, 2021 via telephone between 10:00 and 11:30 a.m.

Prior to that date, will you please send us Ms. Honish’s phone number for our records so we can
call her on October 5.

Thank you,
Joanna
Joanna Zimny
A Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant
Legislative Hearing Office
oo Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
SAINT PAUL 15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
MINNESOTA Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-8515
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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